
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

September 4, 2007 

 

 

 

Honorable Members of the 

West Allis Common Council 

City Hall 

West Allis, Wisconsin 

 

Dear Council Members: 

 

I am herewith reappointing Mrs. Carol Garrison as a member of the Property Maintenance Code 

Appeals Board.  Mrs. Garrison's two-year term will expire on September 1, 2009. 

 

Mrs. Garrison is widowed, the mother of 4 children, and she is a grandmother.  She has been a 

resident of West Allis since 1974 and resides at 1225 South 63rd Street.  She is a graduate of 

Washington High School and Milwaukee State Teacher's College.  Mrs. Garrison was employed by 

SuperAmerica for over 19 years. 

 

Mrs. Garrison is a member of the West Allis Library Board.  She is a past member and Chairperson 

of the City of West Allis Weed & Seed Neighborhood Revitalization Coordinating Committee, and 

she served as a member of the West Allis Safety Commission for over 12 years.  She is also a 

member of the League of Women Voters of Greater Milwaukee, and is a member of the Board of 

Education of the School District of West Allis-West Milwaukee, et al. 

 

Your confirmation of this reappointment will be appreciated by the undersigned. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Jeannette Bell, 

Mayor 
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